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For many banks, thrifts and trust companies, January 1, 2009 not only marks

the first day of the new fiscal year, but also the date by which they must

comply with Regulation R, which implements the Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act

(GLBA). For more on Regulation R and the Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act, see

our recent Email Alert.
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